

Students are admitted to the school at the beginning of every academic year. New admissions are made on the basis of the students’ performance in the school they studied last and also on the basis of their performance in the entrance test. As a rule new students are admitted to Lower KG in October of the previous academic year.

[bookmark: _GoBack] Admission to other standards may be given according to the availability of seats based on an entrance test during the last week of April or in the first week of May.
